
Email Invite Text: 
 
Applicants:  
 
Dear Peace Corps Applicant, 
 
Thank you for your past interest in the Peace Corps. We understand that you have not continued with 
the Volunteer application process.  
 
We strive to make the introduction to the Peace Corps as informative as possible for potential future 
Volunteers. Please help us make this process even better by responding to the questions in our short 
survey.  It will only take 20-minutes to complete and all responses will be viewed in aggregate.  The 
survey is designed to be completed in a single session. Your input is voluntary and very important to us.   
 
Please click on the link to enter the survey: [survey link embedded] 
 
If you have any questions about this research or need technical assistance, please contact: 
[survey2011@peacecorps.gov] 
 
Thank you! 
Linda Isaac 
Office of Communications 
Peace Corps 
 
 
Returned volunteers:   
 
Dear Returned Peace Corps Volunteer, 
 
The Peace Corps continually strives to make the introduction to the Peace Corps as informative as 
possible for potential future Volunteers.  
 
As an RPCV, you have the knowledge and experience to help us make this process even better by 
responding to the questions in our short survey. It will only take 20-minutes to complete and all 
responses will be viewed in aggregate.  The survey is designed to be completed in a single session. Your 
input is voluntary and very important to us. 
 
Please click on the link to enter the survey: [survey link embedded].  
  
If you have any questions about this research or need technical assistance, please contact: 
[survey2011@peacecorps.gov] 
 
Thank you! 
Linda Isaac 
Office of Communications 
Peace Corps 


